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Palouse River Road to be Closed for Culvert Replacement 
 Potlatch, ID—Palouse River Road 447 will be closed Tuesday, August 26, and 

Wednesday, August 27, at milepost 5.9.  The closure is necessary due to the replacement 

of the culvert at Poorman Creek. 

 According to Palouse Ranger District Engineer Dave Brady, the closure is 

scheduled to begin at 5:00 a.m. August 26.  The road will then re-open at 6:00 p.m. 

August 27 if the work goes as planned. 

 During the closure, the upper Palouse River can be accessed by using Strychnine 

Creek Road 768 to White Pine Gulch Road 1423 to North Fork Palouse River Road 767 

or via the Palouse Divide Road 377. 

 For more information, contact Dave Brady at the Potlatch Ranger Station.  The 

number is (208)875-1131. 
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